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Van Buskirk Golf Course Community Meeting 

Join the City of Stockton to Discuss Future Recreation Uses and Options 

STOCKTON, Calif. – On Saturday, January 12, 2019, the City of Stockton will hold a 

community meeting to gather ideas about future recreation uses and options for the Van 

Buskirk Golf Course. The community meeting will take place at Van Buskirk Community 

Center, 734 Houston Ave., from 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.  

This meeting is open to all members of the community. Van Buskirk Community 

Center will offer crafts for kids. 

For questions or additional information, please contact Community Relations Officer 

Connie Cochran at (209) 937-8827 or visit www.stocktonca.gov/news.  
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All news releases can be found on the City of Stockton website at www.stocktonca.gov/news 
Follow us at www.facebook.com/CityofStockton, www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates,  

and www.YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 
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